
4. LINWOOD COMMUNITY RESOURCE CENTRE

Marion Rickerby, Community Development Worker at the Linwood Community Resource Centre
addressed the Board and provided a report on the Development and Activities of the Linwood
Community Resource Centre in relation to the Annual Plan ending 30 June 2001.

The Board received the report and thanked Marion Rickerby for it.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


